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To: 		Santa Rosa County Building Department
From: 		Rodney Johnson, Chairman Avalon Fire/Rescue District Board of Fire Commissioners
Subject:	Impact Fee Implementation and Schedule
Date:		November 18, 2019

On November 11, 2019 the Avalon Fire/Rescue District Board of Fire Commissioners passed a resolution updating the current impact fee for residential construction within the boundary of the District from $200 per residential structure/unit to $250. The commercial impact fee will not change from $0.40 per square foot. 
For fee eligibility purposes, the district boundary includes all lands within the Avalon Fire/Rescue District, Santa Rosa County Tax Code District 11. 
Please note the following fee schedule is effective immediately
	Residential Structure = $250 per unit
	Commercial = $0.40 per square foot
We appreciate your assistance in ensuring that no building permits are issued without a letter of payment from the Avalon Fire/Rescue District. If you have any questions, please call (850) 994-1149.
Sincerely,


Rodney M. Johnson, Chairman
Avalon Fire Rescue/District Board of Fire Commissioners 

 

